
Introducing in Iowa
The Boy Scouts of America and Eagle Scout

License Plate Decals

The state of Iowa has introduced Decal Plates as an alternative to specialty license
plates for non-profits. First, you must purchase a “Decal Plate” (shown above)
from your county treasurer for $5.00 per plate. Plates for your cars and trailers
are available, but small motorcycle plates are not. You may then support a non-
profit by purchasing a decal to affix on the plate. The Iowa Scouting councils have
received approval to participate. The decals are available for sale at the Maytag
Scout Center in Des Moines. There are two decals to choose from, both are shown
below.

Each decal costs $25.00
and supports Mid-Iowa Council programming

For more information and rules about the Decal Plates go to:
https://www.transportationmatters.iowadot.gov/2017/10/iowas-license-plate-decal-program-helps-

promote-non-profit-groups.html
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